
High School Board Report February 20, 2023
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2. Congratulations to our girls wrestlers who qualified for state.  Ali placed 3rd overall in the state.
Kiera and Aleah didn’t place, but it was an honor to compete in the first girls tournament!

3. Our FFA students are getting ready for FFA week.  We have an assembly on February 21st
at the end of the day we would like to invite the board to see our kids.
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